
Frogmore Dance School 

Student Code of Conduct


Expectations in respect of pupils admitted to the Dance School.
The aim of Frogmore Dance school is to ensure that all students experience dance in a fun, 
friendly, positive and safe environment. In order to achieve this, please take note of the following 
guidelines. We would like to stress that these points are of great importance in assuring the 
wellbeing of all students in the School.
Any student unable or unwilling to profit from the education provided at the school may be asked 
to withdraw from the school after reasonable notice.
Encourage your child to learn the rules of the school and perform within them.

Punctuality
It is vital that students arrive in good time for their classes and please ensure they have been to 
the toilet before the session has begun. Always inform the Principal if you are going to be late and 
apologise when you enter class for being so. 
If students are late for class they may miss vital information and will impede the learning of others 
and place themselves at risk of injury should they miss the warm up section of the class.

Attendance
Regular attendance is extremely important. If students do not attend on a regular basis, the 
development of the class and the individual student will be affected. Exam students’ attendance 
will be monitored as they prepare for their examinations and assessments and students who fail to 
attend classes or any additional lessons may be withdrawn.

Discipline
Students are expected to behave in an orderly, civilised and well-mannered way and to show 
respect to their teachers when attending Frogmore Dance school. Students should also show 
respect to other students in the school and their classes. Failure to comply with Frogmore Dance 
Schools rules and regulations may result in a withdrawal from the Dance School.
Students should not post messages on Facebook, Twitter, YouTube or any other social media 
platform of a derogative nature in regards to any student, dancing discipline or Frogmore Dance 
school, its students or teacher. This includes in DM’s, text messages and via email. Unacceptable 
behaviour will not be tolerated from students, parents/guardians or any other family members and 
could result in students and their families been banned from the premises/events/performances or 
the school itself. Unacceptable behaviour includes – bullying, swearing, spitting, fighting and 
derogatory comments towards others.
Whilst at examinations/performances/events/festivals you are all ambassadors and 
representatives of Frogmore Dance school and we expect all students & parents to behave in a 
manner that is respectful and appropriate.
You are encouraged to fully support your school and the dancers within it.

Uniform
It is extremely important that students come to classes dressed in full Dance School uniform in 
order to be able to work correctly and safely in class and present a neat and elegant appearance. 
Students hair should be appropriately tied back and off the face for all classes.
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